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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On December 15th to end our Veni, Vidi, Vici topic, we will be designing and making a Roman 

pottage (pauper stew). In the first session, we will prepare, cook and taste the different 

vegetables traditionally included in this dish. Then, in the second session, we will combine the 

ingredients we felt passed the taste test to make our very own servings of Roman pottage. 

 

As we will be eating the pottage in school, please do make sure we have up-to-date allergy 

information and contact me if you have any questions.  

 

Many thanks and kind regards,  

 

L Ockwell 
 

Miss Ockwell 

Year 4  

 


